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From: Baiies [mailto:bailes@fuse.net] 

Sent: Saturday, May 28, 2016 6:44 PM 

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 

Subject: OPSB case number 16-0253-GA-BTX 

Sounds unprecedented and dangerous to our community. Why are we allowing Duke to run this 

transmission pipeline literally through my neighbors backyards? Seriously, if this was your community, 

how would you handle the tearing down of mature trees within 30' surrounding the installation to lay a 

pipeline, the likesof which just exploded last year evaporating everything in a quarter mile radius. I 

don't know if you are all kidding.... 

Please strongly reconsider rerouting through rural and less densely populated areas. 

Michael and Amy Baiies 

3700 Fallentree Lane 

Cincinnati, Ohio 45236 
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